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Report of the Feedback received from the Students and Action Taken  

Students Feedback:  

On the basis of the feedback received from the outgoing batch of the Session 2016-17, following observations came out 

of the feedback received: 

1. More books be available in the books recommended and in the further reading lists 

2. Library timings be increased upto late night. 

3. 1-2 workshops related to research methodology be organized. 

Action Taken Report 

On the basis of the feedback received from the students, the faculty members in the meeting held on 11/5/2017, 

recommended the following points can be considered as: 

1. More books will be added in both the lists as per the available books in the Departmental library. 

2. If the University authorities allows then the timing can be increased and for the extra time new staff member 

requirement be forwarded to the concerned authority. 

3. 1 workshop can be organized in the coming days. 

 

(Chairperson) 

 


